
NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Highland Park 

Committee will have a meeting on Friday, January 27, 2012 at 

6:00 p.m. at the Village Hall.  They will be discussing the 

fireworks for the Our Town Celebration. 

 

Posted:  January 17, 2012 

 

Becky Fredericks 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


